
Dear Sophomore Warrior Students and Parents- 
 
Welcome to the 2020-2021 school year at Arapahoe High School! While we know it will not be the same 
as previous years, we are dedicated to making it the best experience possible. When the new school start 
date was announced, it was necessary to also change the date and look of our Photo/Parking permit day. 
FOR SAFETY PURPOSES AND MANDATORY MASK REQUIREMENTS, ALL AHS STUDENTS WILL 
BE REQUIRED TO WEAR THEIR PHOTO ID ON A LANYARD WHEN IN THE BUILDING THIS YEAR. 
Therefore, ​your photo ID day is crucial!  ​Students enrolled in the TOPS program should also come 
for a photo ID.  
 
Sophomores are scheduled for August 19th. Please pay all fees prior to your scheduled day and ​bring a 
copy of your receipt to show the bookkeeper​ (Link to ​RevTrak​) - it will make this day go much faster. If 
you need to pay fees during the Photo day (NOT ideal) please use a check.  
 
In order to socially distance we have created the following alpha breakdown by last name: 
 
8:00 - 8:30 am  A - BI 
8:30 - 9:00 am BL - CH 
9:00 - 9:30 am CL - DO 
9:30 - 10:00 am DR - GL 
10:00 - 10:30 am GO - HI 
10:30 - 11:00 am HO - K 
11:00 - 11:30 am L - MA 
11:30 - 12:00 pm MC - MU 
12:30 - 1:00 pm N - PI 
1:00 - 1:30 pm  PO - SA 
1:30 - 2:00 pm SC - SP 
2:00 - 2:30 pm ST - U 
2:30 - 3:00 pm V - Z 
 
Students should arrive at the West Athletic Entrance (on Franklin off of Dry Creek, by the pool) at their 
assigned times. They will wait on markers spaced six feet apart. ​Please remain in your car until you 
see less than two students waiting in line outside of the door​.Parents cannot enter the building with 
their student.  After they are photographed, students will walk to the printer, receive their ID card with 
lanyard, exit out of the marked exterior door in the Gym, and return to their vehicle.  
 
It is very important that you come during your assigned time. If you have an extenuating circumstance 
and cannot make it during your time, please come from 3:00 - 3:30 pm on Tuesday, Wednesday, or 
Thursday. You will need your ID to start classes on August 24th.  
 
Thank you for your flexibility- we can’t wait to see all of you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Brian Ceriani 
Assistant Principal Student Services-Class of 2022 
bceriani@lps.k12.co.us 

https://littleton.revtrak.net/online-payments/

